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Black History Month Celebration
The PATH School is excited to celebrate Black History Month during
the month of February. Throughout the month, we have been sharing
famous people and events during our morning announcements as well
as on our social media sites, and we are so excited to bring our
culminating event to you on Friday, February 24, 2023, from 5:30-7:00
in The PATH School's gymnasium.  Our scholars have been preparing
for weeks and are excited to share what they've been doing with you. 

Please come and celebrate Black History Month with us.  We'll have
performances, activities, food and more. 

Looking Ahead
Monday, February 20, 2023, President's Day (No school) 
Tuesday, February 21, 2023, Professional Development Day
(No school for scholars) 
Tuesday, February 21, 2023, PATH School Board meeting
(5:00 pm., Media center)
Friday, February 24, 2023, Black History Month Program
March 7-10, 2023, IREAD-3, Grades 2, 3 and some 4th
graders
March 17, 2023, End of quarter 3
March 27-31, 2023, Spring break 
Monday, April 3, 2023, Professional Development Day (No
school for scholars) 

Middle of Year Assessments 
Our scholars continue to work extremely hard to grow academically.  At the end of
January and beginning of February, we took our middle of year assessments in
iReady.  These assessments provide us an opportunity to see how much progress
scholars have made from the beginning of year to now, and scholars our scholars
are growing.  

Our 4th-8th grade scholars demonstrated strong growth in reading as more than
41% met or exceeded their growth projection.  Similarly, in mathematics, 30% of
them met or exceeded their growth projection. In kindergarten through 3rd grade,
15% of scholars met or exceed their growth projection in reading and 11% of them
met or exceeded their growth projection in mathematics. 

We've got a lot of school left.  Let's make sure scholars are attending school daily,
attending tutoring, completing their homework and reading as often as possible. 


